CLINTON FIRE DEPARTMENT
& AMBULANCE

MICHAEL P. LUTES, Chief

April 24, 2019
Re: Housing Project
Town of Lancaster
Sterling Road
Chief Hanson,

The Clinton Fire Department has no jurisdiction over this project.
The Town of Clinton is extremely busy with our own large scale projects going on in our mill buildings.

I'm sure the Fire Marshal’s office can and will assist you, with any questions that could arise with this
project.

Respectfully Your
Michael P Lutes

Fire Chief
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